
EASTMORLAND PARK GREENWAY 
 
City Engineering will replace the existing concrete cunette and dirt channel within Eastmorland Park and 
Greenway.  The replacement will extend from the bike path crossing behind Woodman’s, to the channel 
outlet near Milwaukee Street.  A map has been included for reference.  The channel is approximately 1,250 
feet in length.  Approximately 850 feet of the existing channel are currently lined with an eroding concrete 
cunette.  The remaining 400 feet are an unlined, soil ditch.   
 
Tree impacts due to the construction will primarily affect ash trees.  One oak will be removed in 
conjunction with this project.   
 
 
 

 
Photograph 1: Project Overview 
 



 
Photograph 2: Existing condition of the channel.  This photo was taken from the furthest upstream point. 
 
 

 
Photograph 3: Existing conditions of the channel.  Degraded concrete and sediment deposition are both 
visible in this photo. 



 
Photograph 4: Existing conditions of the channel.  The final 400 feet of the channel are an unlined ditch. 
 
 


